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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 8:12 AM
To: 'fb-cadd@fbstudio.us'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

 
Good Morning, Frank Beitelschies 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
Ereecy McNeal     Commission Deputy Clerk I 
P. (850)413-6656 
E.emcneal@psc.state.fl.us 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399   
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: fb-cadd@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:fb-cadd@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 8:06 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
It is pointless for me to consider solar panels, give or sell excess to the electric company - and then after a hurricane, 
have no electric for 3 weeks when there is no power in return, leaving me in the dark at nights. The only way for me to 
have solar is to have battery reserve for my own use. 
 
This leaves me with no other alternative but to use a gas guzzling, noisy portable generator inside the dry protection of 
the garage where I can run extension cords directly to it. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Frank Beitelschies 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Beitelschies 
Beverly Hills, FL 34465 




